
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Bobbie Brown

Address The Den,Chapel Lane,Little Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1RD

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments This building application would ruin a field that is meant strictly for agriculture. It flies in the 
face of an aim for Britain to be self sufficient in the production of food. Hanwell is a rural 
village with a unique character.  This is the only green field separating Hanwell and Banbury. 
If the proposed application is approved, it will be the end of Hanwell as a separate 
community. If there is a genuine need for more housing for the Banbury area, why does the 
Council not use common sense and insist on using brownfield sites within the current 
boundaries of the town. Unless this happens, Banbury will end up growing out of all 
proportion.  All the small neighbouring unique villages will simply become estates within a 
big city. 
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